From: Eric Owens

Sent: 12 December 2017 14:10

To: 'Stephen Archer'

Cc:

Subject: RE: AFC Consultation - Aberdeenshire Council Response

Stephen,

Many thanks for your submission. I will ask this is taken forward by the officers copied.

Kind regards,

Eric

Eric Owens

Head of Planning and Sustainable Development (Interim)

Planning and Sustainable Development Communities, Housing and Infrastructure Aberdeen City Council Business Hub 4 Ground Floor North Marischal College Aberdeen

AB10 1AB

Email: eowens@aberdeencity.gov.uk

Direct Dail: 01224 523133 Mobile:

From: @aberdeenshire.gov.uk] On Behalf Of Stephen Archer

Sent: 12 December 2017 13:59

To: Eric Owens

Cc: ; ; ;

Subject: AFC Consultation - Aberdeenshire Council Response

Importance: High

Dear Eric

Please find attached response from Stephen Archer, Director of Infrastructure Services, Aberdeenshire Council in relation to the above consultation.

Regards



Stephen Archer

Director
Infrastructure Services
Aberdeenshire Council
Woodhill House
Westburn Road
ABERDEEN
AB16 5GB

Tel 01467 530757

This e-mail may contain privileged information intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. If you have received this e-mail in error, please accept our apologies and notify the sender, deleting the e-mail afterwards. Any views or opinions presented are solely those of the e-mail's author and do not necessarily represent those of Aberdeenshire Council. www.aberdeenshire.gov.uk Dh'fhaodadh fiosrachadh sochaire, a tha a-mhàin airson an neach gu bheil am post-dealain air a chur, a bhith an seo. Ma tha thu air am post-dealain fhaighinn mar mhearachd, gabh ar leisgeul agus cuir fios chun an neach a chuir am post-dealain agus dubh às am post-dealain an dèidh sin. 'S e beachdan an neach a chuir am post-dealain a tha ann an gin sam bith a thèid a chur an cèill agus chan eil e a' ciallachadh gu bheil iad a' riochdachadh beachdan Chomhairle Shiorrachd Obar Dheathain. www.aberdeenshire.gov.uk